
 
NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY  

OF A  

FINAL ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT  

AND 

FINDING OF NO SIGNIFICANT IMPACT / RECORD OF DECISION 

FOR A 

 PROPOSED RUNWAY EXTENSION PROJECT 

AT THE 

ANN ARBOR MUNICIPAL AIRPORT, ANN ARBOR, MI 

 

The Ann Arbor Municipal Airport (Airport) has completed final environmental documentation to address the proposed extension of 

Runway 6/24. The project is proposed to improve operational utility of the Airport by meeting takeoff and landing runway length 

requirements of aircraft that currently operate at the Airport and are projected to gradually increase operations over time. The 

proposed project is needed because Runway 6/24 was designed to serve primarily small piston driven aircraft; however, the Airport 

receives regular use by small turboprop aircraft and occasional business jet aircraft that require a longer runway to operate at a greater 

payload than they do today. 

 

The proposed development at the Airport includes the following components: 

 

• Shift Runway 6/24 to the southwest by adding an additional 150 feet on the Runway 6 end and removing 150 feet on the 

Runway 24 end 

• Extend the runway 720 feet at the approach end of Runway 6 to provide 4,225 feet of total runway length 

• Taxiway A – Extend parallel to the southwest to match the new Runway 6/24 length 

• Taxiway A1 – Relocate 150 feet to the southwest and reconstruct  

• Taxiway A4 – Construct new connector taxiway at the Runway 6 end 

• Taxiway D – Relocate 150 feet to the southwest and reconstruct  

• Related on-airport infrastructure improvements and other miscellaneous connected actions 

 

ALL INTERESTED PERSONS are notified of the availability of the Final Environmental Assessment and Finding of No Significant 

Impact / Record of Decision that evaluated the potential effects of the proposed improvements at the Airport in compliance with 

applicable laws, regulations, Executive Orders, and FAA policies including FAA Order 1050.1F.  

 

Documents are available online at www.a2gov.org/departments/fleet-facility/Airport/Pages/AirportNewsProjects.aspx or hardcopies 

are available for examination during regular business hours at: 

 

• Ann Arbor Municipal Airport, 801 Airport Drive, Ann Arbor, Michigan 48108 

• Ann Arbor District Library: Downtown, 343 S. Fifth Avenue, Ann Arbor, Michigan 48104 

• City Clerk’s Office, Guy C. Larcom City Hall, 301 E. Huron Street, Ann Arbor, Michigan, 48104 

• Pittsfield Charter Township Clerk’s Office, 6201 W. Michigan Avenue, Ann Arbor, Michigan 48108 

 

The documents will be available for review until January 12, 2024. 

 

Written or email questions should be directed to: 

 

Mr. Matthew Kulhanek, Airport Manager 

Ann Arbor Municipal Airport 

801 Airport Drive, Ann Arbor, MI 48108 

Phone: 734.794.6312 / Email: mjkulhanek@a2gov.org  
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